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EX.231/06
DRAFT STATEMENT OF GAMBLING POLICY (Key Decision)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure
Subject Matter

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services submitted Report LDS.80/06 enclosing a draft Statement of Gambling Policy updated by the Gambling Policy Working Group following the consideration of written representations received during the statutory consultation period.

The draft Policy had also been considered by the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the Licensing Committee on 18 October 2006 and Minute Excerpts were submitted.

A further draft of the Gambling Policy had been circulated to Members of the Executive prior to the meeting amended to take account of typographical errors and views expressed at the Community Overview and Scrutiny and Licensing Committee meetings.

The Chairmen of the Community Overview and Scrutiny and Licensing Committees were present at the meeting and both endorsed the views of their respective Committees that the draft Policy was a good document and praised the work undertaken by the Licensing Manager and other Officers in its preparation.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive approves the content of the revised draft Statement of Gambling Policy, incorporating the amendments suggested by the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the Licensing Committee, and it be referred to the City Council for formal approval.

Reasons for Decision

The draft Statement of Gambling Policy was recommended for approval by the City Council in order that the Council could meet the statutory timescale for the implementation of a Gambling Policy.







